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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells OHA to create new ways for mobile integrated health care providers to be paid
for their services. (Flesch Readability Score: 68.0).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to create and maintain a registry of mobile integrated health
care providers. Directs the authority to establish billing codes and provide technical support in
submitting claims for reimbursement for services provided by mobile integrated health care
providers.

Declares an emergency, effective July 1, 2025.
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